
Partnership Proposal for Increased Foot 

Traffic 

Dear [Business Owner's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am the [Your Position] at 

[Your Business Name]. We share a common goal of attracting more customers to our 

establishments, and I believe that by working together, we can achieve significant results. 

Our proposal is to establish a mutually beneficial partnership that focuses on increasing foot 

traffic to both of our businesses. This could include initiatives such as: 

• Cross-promotion through shared marketing efforts. 

• Exclusive discounts for customers who visit both locations. 

• Joint events that encourage community participation. 

I would love the opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore how we can collaborate 

effectively. Please let me know your availability for a meeting, either in person or virtually, 

within the next few weeks. 

Thank you for considering this partnership. I look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Business Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


